
 

 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

The City of Reading Planning Commission will be holding a Public 

Hearing, as part of its regular meeting, on Monday, July 27, 2015, at 

7:00 PM in the Reading City Hall Council Chambers.  The purpose of 

this Public Hearing is to review plans for facade improvements to the 

City Hall building at 113 S. Main St. and proposed roofing for the 

Reading Community Library at 102 N. Main St. These properties are 

located within the Historic Overlay District; a review of the proposed 

improvements for these properties will be conducted at this hearing. If 

you can not attend this meeting, written comments are welcome and can 

be forwarded to the Reading City Clerk/Treasurer at 113 S. Main Street, 

Reading or by calling (517)283-2604. 

Kimberly Blythe, City Manager/ClerkTreasurer 


